
Feedback on Planned Transport Network 

Development 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Proposed Transport Network Development 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the planned transport 

network development as outlined in your recent proposal. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiative to enhance our transport infrastructure. Improved 

connectivity is vital for our community's growth and overall well-being. 

However, I have a few concerns and suggestions: 

• Traffic Flow: Consider implementing additional measures to mitigate congestion during 

peak hours. 

• Accessibility: Ensure that the planned network accommodates individuals with 

disabilities. 

• Public Transportation Options: I recommend increasing the frequency of public 

transport to encourage its use. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I am looking forward to seeing how this project 

develops and positively impacts our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


